
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  March 11, 2024 
 
TO:  Local Boards of Elections 
 
FROM: Jared DeMarinis, Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: 2024 Primary Election Ballot Certification 
 
 
This certifies that the content and arrangement of the 2024 Primary Election ballots has been 
provided to the local boards of elections for review and proofing.   To meet the posting 
requirements of Election Law, Section 9-207, copies of each ballot have been posted on the State 
Board of Elections website under the 2024 Election section.  
 
Should you have questions regarding the ballots, please do not hesitate to contact Natasha 
Walker at natasha.walker@maryland.gov or Katherine Berry at katherine.berry@maryland.gov. 
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